
 
 

No. 1 (2021)  
 

DUN LAOGHAIRE HARBOUR 
  

NOTICE TO MARINERS 
 
 

NOTICES IN FORCE 
 
Dun Laoghaire Harbour 
Dun Laoghaire Rathdown County Council 
Dun Laoghaire 

               Co Dublin 
 

                                                         Date: 01 January 2021 
 

Please be advised that the following Dun Laoghaire Harbour Notice to Mariners remain in force: 

 

No. 7 (2010) - Discontinuation of Fog Signal 

 
No. 6 (2013) - Disestablishment of ‘Traffic Operating Lights’ 
 
No. 7 (2014) – Marina East & West Breakwaters – Alteration of Character, Synchronisation of Lights and 
Installation of Topmarks  
 
No. 8 (2014) – Permanent Withdrawal of Dun Laoghaire Buoys Nos 1 & 2 
 
No. 6 (2016) – No 1 Berth Permanently Closed to Shipping 
 
No. 8 (2016) – No 3 Berth Permanently Closed to Shipping 
 
No. 9 (2017) – St Michael’s Pier NE Pile Change to Light Character 
 
No. 9 (2019) – Relocation of Cruise Ship Tender Pontoon 
 

All other Dun Laoghaire Notices to Mariners are automatically cancelled at 23:59 hours on the 31st 
December 2020 

At that time 2021 Notices to Mariners will come to in to force until specifically cancelled or until 23:59 hours 
on the 31st December 2021 

 
Simon Coate     
Harbour Master 
 
Dun Laoghaire Harbour contacts:  Phone:   +353 83 144 3412      
     Email:    harbourmaster@dlrcoco.ie 
     Website:  www.dlharbour.ie 

http://www.dlharbour.ie/

